
Mike Shaughnessy 
 
This is an absolutely crazy proposed action, with extremely dangerous environmental consequences
to our NW coast and it's fish and wildlife populations.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of these comments, and I look forward to the
termination of this dangerous proposal.
 


